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Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best

MINI BLITZ- Week 10
‘The choices we make reflect who

2015 Term 3 Week 10 Newsletter we are. Make the right choices and
you will go far!”

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards will be held on
Friday 18" September at 12.45pm including P & F Footy Tip Winners!

Market Day

I took the opportunity this morning to visit the Year Six students to congratulate them on their
wonderful Economics ‘Market Day’ yesterday. I spoke to them about my years in teaching and
leadership and how proud I was of their initiative, their commitment to preparation and planning
and their great desire to support the fundraising efforts for this year’s Canberra Camp. Thank you
to all those parents who assisted the children with their various stalls. A wonderful result and a

pleasure to observe the children representing the school so well.

Thankyou

A big thankyou to the Craft Group for all their efforts this year with our Mothers Day and Fathers Day A

stalls — we greatly appreciate your efforts in giving our children such beautiful selections to choose from THHN’,(
when buying a gift as a sign of their love for Mum and Dad. )’ oué

A very special thank you to Jane Griffin who’ll be moving on next year as Ben graduates from Sacred
Heart at the need of the year. Jane’s great work with very little fuss has been a wonderful reflection of her
love and commitment.

(I:(EIEEA Last Day of Term Three Classes for Term Three will conclude on Friday 18 September at 2.30pm and will

P resume on Monday 5% October at 8.50am.

END OF
TERM

2015 NAPLAN Results
NAPLAN Results will now be sent home. Parents have had the opportunity over the

last three weeks to come in and meet with each teacher regarding the results but we
do have an accountability timeline so all remaining results will be sent home before
the end of term.

Peace and best wishes. ...

Paul

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves to working in

partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Paul Maher Heather Keenan Jacqui Nixon

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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Sacred Heart
Primary School

Yarrawonga

Piper Street, Yarrawonga.
PO Box 199, Yarrawonga, Vic. 3730
Phone: (03)5744 3339, Fax(03)5743 1377.

ATHLETIC SPORTS

Thursday September 17" 2015

PROGRAM TIMETABLE

8.55 Markroll / hand out bibs
9.05 Leave school by busto the Grove

9.30 Snack / toilet break/Assemblein teams.

9.45-11.00 SPRINTS- All children

10.45-11.00 Prep, 1 & 2 begin Rotations

11.15- Senior Rotations begin

12.40- 1.20 LUNCH (need to stagger the lunch start for hot dogs)
1.30 Beéll to assemblein house team areas for relays

140 RELAYS

2.10  Sprint champions 70m race (9-12 yrs)

220 PRE-SCHOOLERSRACE

225 INVITATION 400M EVENT- Yr 6 STUDENTS only
2.30  Announcement of results and New Records

PRESENTATIONS
Tidy Ova —collect bibs

2.35 — Children may leave with parents or return to school.
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Week

Term 3 & Term 4

Wed 16% | Thu 17% | Fri 18t | Sat 19t | Sun 20t
10 Little Aths Athletics Final Day of
Program Carnival Term
5 6 2.30pm \\/\ A
arrawonga f . h
Footy Ground s T\ Enc}lof- '1:1‘m
inis
th th th th : th
Mon 5t | Tue 6h | Wed 7% |Thu 8 Fri ? 2.30pm z
1 Back to CEY Arts on
School Display SHP _—
5.30pm-8pm | \/ /\\
Mon 12t | Tue 13t | Wed 14% | Thu 15% | Fri 16t | Sat 17 | Sun® 18t
2 Year 6 Yr 4 Camp Yr 4 Camp
Canberra Great Aussie Great Aussie
Camp Resort Resort
(12-16) MacKillop
Art
Exhibition
Zone Aths-
Albury
Mon 19% | Tue 20t | Wed 21t | Thu 227 | Fri 234 | Sat 24t | Sun 25t
3 P & F SHC Kanga 8's Morning Tea | School
7.30pm Cricket 9.30am FETE
Carnival Parent 5pm-8pm
Well-Being
Mon 26 | Tue 27t | Wed 28% | Thu 29%* | Fri 30t | Sat 31t | Sun 1
4 Prep 2016 Yr 3 Camp Yr 3 Camp
Session 1 Harrietville Harrietville
10am-12noon * Daniel Day

School Camps- Are you eligible for a subsidy?

(PCC).

Camps Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF)

The Victorian Government has announced $148 Million over 4 years
for Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) to ensure all
Victorian students can take part in school trips and sporting activities.
To be eligible for the fund a parent or legal guardian of a student
attending a registered Government or Non government Victorian
primary or secondary school must:
*Be the holder of a Veterans Affairs Gold Card or be an eligible
Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or Pensioner Concession Card

CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardians
concession card successfully validating with Centrelink on either the
first day of Term Two or Term Three 2015.

The amount payable for eligible primary and secondary students is:
*$125.00 for Primary School Students *$225.00 for Secondary School
Students. Families who hold a valid means tested concession card or
who are temporary foster parents are eligible to apply.
Application forms are available from the school office. These forms
need to be completed and returned to the school asap.
For more information about the CSEF visit
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef
If you have any queries please contact the school office admin.

SCHOOL ATHLETICS CATERING

The Canteen at the Grove will be open
serving coffee, homemade
assortments, salad rolls, hot chips,

Dim Sims and cold drinks.

BOOK CLUB
Book Club books will be
distributed after the

School Holidays.

Mosiacs Club News
If you would like to enter your
Mosaics in the Yarrawonga Show, it
will cost 50c. You can collect details

and forms from Mrs Boyer.

Term 3 Week 10
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School Leader
Profile

Harrison Clarke

Position: School Leader

Interests: Playing soccer & learning about

history
Football Team/s: Geelong Cats & Pigeons
Favourite Food/s: Blueberry Pie

Currently Reading: “Mission Survival” Bear
Grylls

Favourite Holiday Destination: Orlando,
USA

3 people you'd invite to dinner: King
Arthur, Bear Grylls and Fred Hollows

What would you do with your last $50?Buy
a good book!

Favourite Movie: Lincoln 3: Sahara Desert
Favourite Song: Rain by Dragon

Someone you admire: Fred Hollows and

Bear Grylls

What do you love about our school: The

honesty everyone shows out in the yard.

Term 3 Week 10

Religious Education Meegan McInness

Final week of term 3 and where have the weeks gone? It's been another
busy term with lots happening.

Thank you to all the children, staff and parents who have supported
each other through prayer, kind words or just by living the Three B's.

I hope everyone has a safe, restful and fun holiday ready for a big
Term 4.

Best wishes to all,

Meegan

mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Pastoral Wellbeing

jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Janine Buerckner

If you have any issues that you’d like to discuss, regarding your
children’s education or their social or emotional wellbeing, please feel
free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block.

Our Breakfast Club is held each Wednesday and Friday mornings,
before school. The Breakfast Club operates from the canteen.

I'hope everyone has a restful and enjoyable holiday break.

Parent Wellbeing
Next term, on Thursday, 227 October, I will be holding a morning

tea, at 9:30am, with the focus on Parent Wellbeing.

Wellbeing is the happiness and satisfaction that we feel about our
lives. It often goes up and down depending on what is happening in
our life. Good wellbeing can include feeling able to cope with the daily
stresses of life, having supportive social relationships, feeling
connected to your community and generally enjoying life. It enables us
to perform better in family and community life. Wellbeing does not
mean that you are free from illness and never experience difficult
feelings or situations. The way we achieve wellbeing may be different
from person to person — we are all different in how we think and feel.
Caring for a child/children is a role that will include both rewarding
and difficult times. It is a long-term journey. Caring for a child with a
disability is even more so, with additional challenges and more
frequent adaptations to new situations and information. It can be easy

to lose sight of your own physical and emotional health.

Jamie Edwards, psychologist with the Catholic Education Office,
will be the guest speaker. Could you please indicate, via my email
address, if you will be attending?

Some upcoming events:

**Victorian Association for Gifted and Talented Children (VAGTC) -
FREE seminar on “Identification of Gifts and Talents K — 12”- Friday,
16t October, 2pm — 4:30pm, Wangaratta High School, Wangaratta. If

interested in attending, register by email to Sylvia Green at

infolorax@vagtc.asn.au
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10 Golden Rules for Parenting Success in 2015 (Michael Grose)

The requirements for effective parenting are changing rapidly, just as the profile of parents is
changing. Australian parents are now older than ever (30-34 is now the peak child-bearing age
group). Families are smaller than ever (over 50% have two children or less). And as children
as a percentage of the population shrink (1 in 6 of our population is under 15, compared to

1 in 3 in developing countries), we are less knowledgeable about children than ever.

If you add to this mix that children are growing up at the speed of light, information technology can make parents
seem redundant, and increasingly parents claim lack of time is their biggest impediment to effective parenting. So
what is a parent to do?

Each week, this term, I'll include one of Michael’s 10 golden rules to guide you along your parenting journey in 2015:

10. Add emotional intelligence to your parenting mix

With kids experiencing mental health challenges at a depressingly high rate it’s time to add some emotional
intelligence to the parenting mix. While many schools are now introducing emotional and social programs on the
curriculum, it’s important that parents develop a deep understanding of how emotions work: how emotions can be
recognised; how they can work for us and against us; how we can regulate our emotions so they don’t overwhelm us;
and how to recognise and respond to the emotions of others. These sound like life-changing skills that if learned, are
capable of impacting significantly and positively on future generations.

For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au

Children’s Chatter Matters!

Language Learning activities to have a go at, at home.

Ten activities will be provided over this term to help your child think a little bit deeper about

the world around them and to use longer and more complex sentences. Expanding your

child’s oral language use will lead to significant improvements in their writing also. You may

need to adjust the activity to suit your child’s level:

** On long car trips you might like to play games like, ‘eye spy’ or ‘I went shopping’. You could make your focus
syllables, rhyme, initial/final sounds, or blending/segmenting.

* Eye Spy: Think of a word from the book or in the room and say, “I spy with my little eye something that rhymes
with... | something that begins/ends with... / something with ... number of syllables”. The other player/s need to
guess words until they make the correct guess. Alternatively, to practise blending and segmenting — say the
item broken into sounds. E.g. ‘I spy with my little eye a c —ou — ch’.

* I went shopping: Player one says the phrase, “I went shopping and I bought a...” and names an item. The next
person repeats the phrase, the previous person’s item and names another item that has the same
first/middle/last sound, or has a certain number of syllables (depending on your focus). Play continues, with
each person repeating and then adding a new item, until someone makes a mistake.

For example, when practising first sounds: “I went shopping and I bought... bananas, beans, a bin, a bed, berries...”
Or, when practising syllables: “I went shopping and I bought... carrots, a beetroot, a lolly, popcorn (all have two

syllables)...”

CONDOLENCES

The Sacred Heart school community offer our sympathy to Bailey Roche and his family, on the passing of

Bailey's grandmother.
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Mrs Cussen

return to school. Thank you .

INTERESTED PEOPLE WANTED FOR STEERING COMMITTEE FOR INDIGENOUS PEACE GARDEN
We are planning an Indigenous Peace Garden around the cross at the front of our school. We need interested and
keen parents to be part of the steering committee for this project. If you would like more information, drop into
the music room and speak to Christine Cussen, or fill out the details outlined below and return to school and

Christine will contact you. If you receive a digital copy of the email, put down your details on some paper and

I AM INTERESTED IN KNOWING MORE ABOUT THE DETAILS OF THE INDIGENOUS/PEACE GARDEN.

Music Awards
Jobe Kennedy for awesome, in-tune singing while playing the ukeleley. Love to see you enjoying your music.

Lucynda Mansfield for the awesome attitude you bring to guitar lessons each week. Amazing progress.

Mixed Adults Basketball
The YMBA mixed adults basketball round robin
competition will start up again for 8 weeks in Term 4
on a THURSDAY night starting Thursday October
8th,

Registrations are now open online on the YMBA

homepage www.foxsportspulse.com -> Basketball ->
Victoria-Country -> Yarrawonga Mulwala Basketball
Association.

Games times will start from 7.00pm on the Thursday,
at the YP-12 ECA centre.

Past and new players born 1998 or before are most
welcome. Each player will be placed in a team to
ensure an even competition. Spouses/partners may
be placed in a team together.

Fees are $48.00 plus BVC fee of $38.00 (for players
who haven’t paid BVC fee this year yet).
Registrations close Friday 18t September. See our
website for more information. Any enquiries to
yarramulbasketball@gmail.com

Amanda Wheaton President Yarrawonga Mulwala
Basketball Association 0407 507 493

@™ Yarrawonga and District w‘
Netball Assoc. Inc.

Friday Night Junior Competition
Commences Friday 16th October 2015, Duration 8 Weeks,
Concludes Friday 4th December 2015

Junior 11 & Under YDNA Competition 5.00pm —6.00pm
13 & Under Fees $50

15 & Under ( plus Netball
17 & Under Victoria VNA)
Players for 15 & Under or 17 & Under may enter as a
team or may enter as an individual and be placed in a
team

Wednesday Night Senior Competition
Commences Wednesday 14th October 2015,
Duration 8 weeks, concludes Wednesday 2" December.

Senior ‘ Club Fees $40 per player | Time to be advised ‘

*Teams will also need to supply an umpire each week

YDNA Competition Registration

Monday 14th September 2015, 4.00 — 6.00pm — Netball Clubrooms, Victoria Park
On Registration day — complete registration form including Netball Victoria
Registration Number, Payment of Fees by Cash (correct money if possible please) or
Cheque made payable to Yarrawonga & District Netball Association.
Registration forms will also be available to print form the Yarrawonga and District
Netball Association Facebook page under More, group info, files.

Expressions of interest for coaches and umpires.
Further information — Tanya Burgess 0417 521 673 or
Sarah Bruce 0418 301 417

Term 3 Week 10
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Term 3 Week 10

Foundabion ( ?rép) New s

Prep A Awards

Kendall Connell - the very creative Narrative
that you wrote. You are a clever author! Super
effort!!

Eliza Dowling - the huge improvement you have
with your reading and number recognition. Keep

up the great work!!

Sam Haebich - the wonderful effort you put into
our Culminating Afternoon. Your concentration was
marvellous. Thank you!

Lillie-ann Raven - the fabulous Narrative that
you wrote. You used terrific words. Well done!

Prep C Awards

Zoe freestone - always giving
learning tasks 100% and willing
to share your knowledge with the

class. What a superstar!

Jasmine Ellis - a wonderful
attitude towards school and all of
your learning tasks. You are a
pleasure to teach Jas!

Culminating Day

Thank you to all the parents and family members
that made our Culminating Afternoon a huge
success. We hope you enjoyed the afternoon as
much as the staff and the children did.

Prep S Awards

Abbi Mclarty - the excellent

effort you are putting into all
your learning tasks and finishing
them on time! Awesome job Abs!

Dixie Bouchier - the effort you
are putting into your writing.
You have become more confident
with sounding out independently!

Emily Beckingham - the
wonderful way you have been
using the 3B’s and making right
choices. You are a terrific role
model in Prep S Emily!

Alison Stacey Jen Sagaidak

Kellie Cowan

astacey@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au jsagaidak@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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DISCOVERY CENTRE AWARDS

TERM THREE, WEEK NINE

Baxter Donovan for being such a great leader in 1/2B.

You have really taken of f! I'm so proud of you!

Marney Looby for being a great leader in 1/2B. I can
always count on you to lead the class!

Jetta Norrish for achieving a great result on your
PAT-R comprehension test. Wonderful effort, Jettal

Ollie Nagle for your wonderful contributions to our
whole class Dreamtime Story. I can't wait to hear
your own story! Well done, Ollie!

Jack Dobson for getting 100% on your PAT Maths
test. Well done, champl!!

Ayden Peebles for your brilliant reading and the
effort you have put into this throughout the term.

Jason Yang for your excellent progress during Term
Three and for having a "Red Hot Go" at all you do.

Zoe Farey for your fantastic work habits and
achievements throughout Term Three.

l

ent

Cre

News

What's On?

Little Athletics Victoria
Thank you to Emily from Little Athletics Victoria
and Yvonne Strawbridge, Tracee Stevens and
Danielle Skehan from Little Athletics Yarrawonga,
for running clinics for our students in Grades P-4.
All students were able to participate in these
simple drills and were given a wristband and
information regarding how to join our local club.

School Athletics Carnival
This will be held tomorrow, Thursday 17*
September, at The Grove. Please ensure your
permission notes and hotdog order forms have been
handed in.

End of Term
Please note, we finish earlier than normal on Friday
18™ September. School will conclude at 2:30pm.

Reminders for Term Four
Please remember to hand in notes including parent
helper notes for tem four. Student will also need
to wear their hats during term four. Our excursion
and sleepover will be happening next tern also.

We would like to take this oppor'tun/iy to wish Miss Barton, all the very best next year, as

she takes 12 ITIO/‘H’TILIS leave to travel overseas. Good luck Barto!

We would also like to wish all our families a sate and rc‘/axing break in Prcparatlbn fora very

busy Term Four.

Kayte, Lisa, Mon and Cheree

Cheree Tregoning. Lisa Handreck °Kayte Barton .Monica Van Roy .

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,

Ihandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Torm Thraa Wasl Tan
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Coming up this week:

Bridging Centre | . oo

Please bring a drink bottle, hat
and sunscreen.
Ng w 5 * Little Athletics Sessions this
week.
* Early dismissal Friday 2:30

Friday 9:30 Inquiry Presentations

This Friday, our Centre will be gathering to share our Inquiry projects
about Australian History. Each class has researched one of the
following topics and will be sharing their learning with the Centre —
Yarrawonga, Mulwala, Tungamah, Hume & Hovell and Charles Sturt. If
you would like to see these presentations please come to the Mercy
Centre this Friday at 9:30.

Camp Notes

Please return your notes as soon as possible.

Year 6 Market Day

Thanks to the Leadership Centre for a fabulous market day. All the children
appeared to be having a fabulous time.

Athletics Carnival.

Athletics Carnival is on Thursday. Please wear your coloured shirts and
please pack a hat, drink bottle and sunscreen. We would love to see as
many parents cheering the children on as possible.

Holidays

Thanks for a wonderful term of work. We hope you have a wonderful,
safe and relaxing holiday. We are looking forward to a great Term 4 to finish off our year.

Congratulations to our Weekly Award Winners.

Joe Lee-Conway for consistently working hard in Maths to always challenge yourself, particularly with your timetables Joe. Well done, Joe!
Hollie Warner for your amazing ariel acrobatic high jump attempt. Very impressive Hollie!

Angel Dennison for really stepping up this week and trying really hard to complete your Literacy workshop tasks. Fantastic Angel, very pleased
with how you worked this week!

Annie Coulter for your independence in the Literacy workshops — you show such focus and determination. Keep up the great work!!

Matilda McDonald for your determination shown towards improving your spelling, at school and at home. Well done Matilda!

Mitchell Loughnan for your fantastic focus and work ethic in our learning space. You are a great role model for % students. Well done Mitch!
Daniel Nieuwenhout for the considerate and respectful way you help out relief teachers in our space. You are a star Dan!

Camille Scherell for the wonderful way you approach all of your learning tasks. Your enthusiasm is contagious! You are a star Camille!

Q %
@ Maureen McLarty & Nikki Connell ™
Mel Whiteley @ Caitlin O’'Dwyer . Kirby Hillier 3 Patrice Goldman.

mmclarty@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Leadership Centre News RERBEEEEHG

Week 10 Learning Intentions ....
Class Awards o Nemercey

Geometry ~ translation & reflection (Year 5)
Amy Barnes (5B): For your awesome effort in Volume and Capacity (Year 6) sl
smashing the age level High jump record this week! % Literacy " a oo
Gordon Yang (5B): For the time and effort you’ve put Spelling blends ~ revision 2 0
into your Inquiry learmng throughout this term. Well Writing ~ Camp Recounts & Report writing
done on your impressive work. % Religious Education
Max Mickelson (50): For a brilliant terms worth of Life Relationships ﬁrﬁ@
work in inquiry. You have worked extremely hard in < Inquiry B
order to get as many karats as possible. Good luck at the Gold (Year 5) ol
auction. Super effort Max! Parliament (Year 6) /
Airlee Preer (50): For getting straight back into
routine after a big holiday up north. Its great to have Canberra Camp
you back Airlie - sounds like you had an amazing trip! The Year 6 camp is the 214 week of term 4, October 12th-16th.

After spending this term learning about the Australian

Ned Pendergast (6C): For breaking the Year 6 Boys Parliamentary System we are all really excited and lookin
High Jump record for 2015. Awesome job Ned on forward to ogr t}rl‘ip, even more so nov}\; that we have a nev%
jumping 1.38m1! Fantastic ©© ) ) Prime Minister. Please return all dietary/medication forms by
Tom Kennedy (6C): For your fantastic work in the end of this week if you haven’t done so already. While in
learning the Maths concept of ‘Volume’. Well don on Canberra our Year 6s will be undertaking an education tour of
solving the problems. the national capital. Stufdeélts will b? given the opplrolrtli.cnity to

. articipate in a variety of educational programs with a focus on
Maddie Jarryd (6L): For the thought and effort you pAustrlglia’s history, c}lrllture, heritage Endgdemocracy. Visits to
put into developmg a fantastic €Xercise program .for Parliament House, Old Parliament House, the Australian
Primary School kids ~ complete with healthy eating Electoral Commission, Government House and the War
criteria. Great work Madz T Memorial will give the children the opportunity to see
Josh MclInness (6L): For the hard work and effort Parliament in action, building on the work they have done in
you have been putting into Parliament matrix the lead up to the excursion. The children will also visit the
activities ~ your Minecraft Parliament House was National Dinosaur Museum, Cockington Green, the Deep Space

Communication Complex, The Royal Australian Mint, the
National Museum of Australia, Questacon and the AIS. Night
time activities included Ice Skating, Trampolining, AIS Sports

Experience and Indoor Rock Climbing.The Australian

brilliant. Keep up the great work!

Coming Up.... Government recognises the importance of all young Australians
N being able to visit the national capital as part of their Civics and
# Thursday 17 September Citizenship education. To assist families in meeting the cost of

School Athletics Carnival

= S~ = the excursion the Australian Government is contributing
% Friday 18t September 5@ 3 % x‘% 4 ) 5 funding of $20 per student under the Parliament and Civics
. s ! ‘ RT Education Rebate program towards those costs.
* Athletics back-up day > 1] Fconomics

* Last day of Term 3 The children in Year 6 would like to thank all the children,

teachers, parents and family members who attended their
- market day yesterday. It was only our 2nd market day, and the
€ School Athletics Carnival ) first time we had invited the whole school, but if the success of
. . - yesterday is anything to go by there will be more in the future.
Please make sure all permission notes and hot dog orders & Special thanks to all our mums and dads for their help with the
payments have been returned. It is really important we have shopping, cooking and setting up of our stalls and to Nicole for

the numbers for both so that the program can be printed and her support by having a canteen free day. An amazing
hot dogs and rolls ordered. Hot chips and drinks will be $2579.85 was made, which will help to cover the costs our Year
available for purchase on the day. 6 Canberra camp.

YOUR SUPPORY OF CUe
voeR 6 Mok DoV

a4%eh -

Daniel Boulton Meg O’Sullivan ‘ Dean Carroll Lynne Lawless

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au mosullivan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au llawless@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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YARRAWONGA-MULWALA

The 2015/2016 season of
Little Athletics is almost here

We are open to all children between the ages of 5-15
with events held each week on Monday at 5pm.
Season runs for 12 weeks from 5 October to 21 December

Y, /f 400 0r° Your ohild Chink L‘é&/ could be the newt
Usain Bott or fa/o? 2 earson, thex, ..

Fees this season are still $95 for the first chilc
and $85 for each additional child thereafter
Our brand new official YMLA singlets will
need to be purchased for $15

Parent participation All 2015/2016 reg.gtrationts
. . and payments are online a
Faﬂ(/gy, Fun and Fitness www.ymla.com.au
is our motto so come along and get involved. before

You will love it! ,& (etration ﬁdy

It is vital that all children be supervised

by a parent/guardian each week . Sunday 13 September
n
0USON i from 10am to 12 noo
Little Athletics Shed,
rtt Yarrawonga P pP-12 College

|
. ndary Campus Ova
Further Informatlon pfa:s(;obnng yZur online receipt and

Registrar: Tracee Stevens 0418 125 508 or birth certificate t0 2<:rzri\tpr>‘l‘eette|acrz§§:;ation
0
President: Shane Murray 0447 044 949 and receive ¥
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Teddy Bears
Picnic in the Park

Held by the Sew ‘n’ Sew’s Relay for
Life Team

Kennedy Park
Sunday 27" September 2015

Starting at 11AM

Bring your Picnic Mat, Chairs and
Picnic lunch and Drinks and of course

You’re Teddy

Enter your Teddy for 5 Adult 52 Children
under 12 per Teddy

Join us in some games, laughter and fun and
raise money to help find a cure for all Cancers

YARRAWONGA & DISTRICT GARDEN
CLUB INC
SPRING SHOW & FAMILY DAY 2015
Saturday 24t October — 12 Midday to
5.00pm
Sunday 25% October — 9.00am to 4.00pm
Where: Old Convent, Murphy Street,
Yarrawonga
Presentation of Awards — 3.00pm Saturday
24t October
$2 BBQ from 10.00am - 1.00pm
Morning/Afternoon Tea available
TRADING TABLE STALLS RAFFLE
OF GARDEN GOODS
ADMISSION: $4 (Children under 16 Free)

ATTENTION!
Please be advised that the Yarrawonga & District Netball
Association Annual General Meeting will be held on

Wednesday 16 September 7.00pm at the Family History
Room, Yarrawonga Showgrounds (Old Toy Library Shed
near netball carpark), all welcome. Enquiries Sarah Bruce,
President, 0418 301 417.

*

all things netball 0

Yarrawonga Workshop

With The Stars

5
D@scription

Kate Moloney and Liz Watson will join %

»

the Phenomenal Stars Team to run a 2 hour o
netball workshop. Lots of new games and
activities covering passing, agility, footwork,
game play, defending and more.

Venue DATE _ ~

Vie Park
Dunlop Street 00N
Yarrawongs 1230 - 2.30pm 12 pus

Contact Details: BOOKING

Phenomenal Stars - Director Jennifer Mcintyre waw.trybooking com/Embed.aspx?0id=154565
phenomenalstars@gmail com

0421 220 616

& Prenomenal_stars C O

[ Prenomenal Stars All Things Netball O St 5

Phenomenal Stars
To take place on Saturday 26th September, 2015 to
be held at the Yarrawonga Association Netball

Courts. Vixens Kate Moloney & Liz Watson will
be assisting Jen McIntyre on the day.

2 sessions will be held during the day.
Session 1 — for 8yrs (or turning 8 this year) up to
11yrs.

Time —10.00am to 12.00pm.

Session 2 — for 12yrs up to 16yrs.

Time - 12.30pm to 2.30pm.

Cost is $50.00 and can be booked online as per
attached flyer.

The young netballers of this town and
surrounding areas will benefit tremendously from
this clinic. Been in country areas the young
netballers miss out on such clinics.

If you have any questions, I can be contacted on
0407933363.

Thank you. Gail Lee.

Term 3 Week 10

September 16t 2015
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ROTARY CLUB OF YARRAWONGA/MULWALA INC.

P.0. Box 154 Yarrawonga 3730 Vic,
President: John Taylor. Secretary; Ed Byford.
The Principal,
Sacred Heart Primary School
Yarrawonga, Vic., 3730,
28-08-2015.

The Portsea Camp for January 2016 is open for applications from children
aged 9 to 12 years. [ have enclosed a flier for your notice board and an article for your
school newsletter.

Participating in a Portsea § Camp allows children to broaden their
Mdzmsbynﬁxinawilheﬂkhmﬁwndilfuingbackwwndsmdmdmin
activixieswlxichmuymthnvebealwuilnhlemmanhefmThcunphdsisonﬁn
fun and fun. Qualified staff members achieve this in a safe, controlled environment.

Ihope you will bring this great opportunity to the notice of the cligible
students of your school. If you require any further information please contact me on
one of the pbone numbers listed below.

Thank you for your help in spreading the word about the Portsea Camp 2016,
Yours Sincerely,

Noel Tinney
Portsea Camp Co-ordinator for the
Rotary Club of Yarrawonga-Mulwala,

Phane: 03 5744 1995 (please leave a message if | am not available).
Mobile: 0427 $50 923

Email: jentinnev@gmail.com

The Portsea Camp has a long history of providing exciting holidays for school child who may not have
#n opportunity for a holiday with their peers. The Camp is si don2.8h of Iy fenced land
onlhcbuybe.cbﬂ?oﬂsc&TthmmCmpoﬂ'manfem&dmhlbolidaycxpeﬁnufoﬂm12ymr
old children. Itis accredited by the Camping Association of Victoria, and is fully supervised by responsible
adults, with o ratio of less than 1 adult to every 10 children. There is a medical team available on site 24
bours a day with all Recreational Officers trained in first aid. Meals are provided by an extensive kitchen
which serves healthy, nutritious meals, as well as catering for specinl diets.,
»

Youlnlycbooseridinglbegimmingorlbeﬁﬁngfox..bndﬁngﬁumﬁwoldfon.clinhingmlpmpou
built boulder wall, archery, discos, concerts (your acts), helicopter rescue and CFA demonstration, cricket,
football, giant slide, tug-o-war, Star Wars game, orienteering, mountain-bike riding, and much, much more.
Who can go?
The camp is open to schoolchildren aged 9 10 12 years who want to have a good time. Tt is aimed at those
dﬁl&mwbowmddnmmmﬂlybcnblelohwuhﬁdny.Thcmppmvideutpednloppmwityfm
children of similar ages to enjoy a holiday togethier in a safc, supervised environment. Children who have
beenpampenduhomemnyno(likcthecampul!leymrequhed:ob:selfsumciemmdlhlemdolhw
for th Ives. The children are uged to mix with others and to create their own entertainment.
Commvﬂwsmuberfwmotmmhpdmmﬁnmmmm“bmmduMemp.

?

Who looks after you?

Counselors are the adults with most contact with the children, They are responsible for the well being and
daywdtyneedsol'ngmupofdnildscnThcymnkesumlh:childrengﬂlomuhonlhm,kuplbei:hm
clean and tidy, organize groups for different activities and help with any problems the children may have.
Rmdomlofﬁeenurgmiuandmpewiwdleacﬁviﬁesfordwchiwvnmpmicimin.ﬂnymmm
and qualified and attend up to 5 camps a year, All counselors and recreation officers are now required 1o
have a Warking with Children card.

How do vou get there?
Btsuwdwmﬁomdnmpisimludedhmm.Bussmudlyleammp-bwlmOmud
MMMJmmMmmlywmiﬂmgiﬁngnmymfmﬁpwuw.
Counselors are present on the bus to help organize entertainment and refreshments.

t
The camps are designed for children who would not normally get a holiday. The cost is setata
muchlowulntldmlhemhrmohmpt}m,Coﬂshnverisenmuﬁmllymismr.ﬂmiu
camp fee of $327, which includes bus fare, bat and T-shirt. However the Rotary Club of Yarrawonga-
Mulvnhmdecided!ocon!rilmteSSSpcrsmdcm.ﬂziswﬂlmmn!heamp“illwﬂmsSMpu
child.

When is the camp?
The Yarmawonga group is booked into the third camp for 2016. This is from Tuesday January 19*, to
Monday January 25, 2016,

?

close on Saturday 14%, N

ber, 2015. R ber there are & limited number of places

available.

Who do vou contact?
TheRowyChnbonammnga-Mndwﬂniswﬁngudncomﬁmhgbody for this arca. The club accepts

all applicstions from and counselors. All camp fees are paid to the Rotary Club who then forwards s _Noel Tine hoE 0uz? S50 923 cupwi Saauay §-26 2el
vhemmthe?omuampinmpumml.Rm-ianNoelT‘uwyisﬂxooumlpenonwmallinq\ﬁm ol j“}-.:..e.[@s,.nll,cm

Application forms and further information can be organized ing Noel by phone 03 5744 1995, =3

mobile 0427 $50 923, or email jenti i Please leave your neme and contact phone sumber if THERORTSEACAVP DOM A1) WFOFTHERIRTSEACAN? DIMAY FNDUSONFACEBOK.

Noel is not available.
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' Portsea Camp
January 2016.

: Vacancies exist for children

. to participate in the Portsea Children’s Camp
: January 19", - 25" 2016.

.+ Requirements:-
* be prepared to have a great time with others
be aged 9 — 12 years old
be prepared to be away from parents for 7 days
should be ready for excitement, adventure and mateship
fill in an application form available from Noel Tinney.
Phone Noel on 03 5744 1995 or 0427 550 923and leave a message or
send an email to jentinney@gmail.com
b o Total cost $327 per child, which is broken down to
. - $35 subsidy by the Rotary Club of Yamrawonga-Mulwala
- $292 to be paid by the child's parents.

+
L)

B For any inquires or application forms, contact Noel Tinney
Phone 03 5744 1995 ., 0427 550 923 or email

jcntinnev@gmail.com
2 A project supported by the Rotary Club of Yarrawonga-Mulwala.

Portsea Camp Portsea Camp Portsea Camp Portsea Camp

WAVES OF FUN AT

U PORTSEATAN

SWIMMING. SNORKELING, CANOEING, HIGH ROPES, GIANT SWING. ABSEILING. FISHING. FLYING
FOX. DISCO, BIKE RIDING, FACE PAINTING, ART AND CRAFT, CONCERTS, BALL GAMES & MORE!

03 STy 1995




